
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

25/04/22 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Following the update from the trust regarding the changes to the new build 
completion date and move, we wanted to confirm what would happen the 
week of 20th June. 

As an academy, we have a set number of professional development days (PD 
days) we must take each year in order to support staff development and 
educational provision. 

As we had already notified you that there would be three PD days on 22nd, 
23rd and 24th June, and to support arrangements you may already have made, 
we have decided to keep these dates as PD days.   

We will do our very best to ensure that there is limited disruption to teaching 
time in the new academic year for any additional time needed to move.  
However, these would again be taken as PD days if needed so children would 
have their full entitlement to teaching across the year. 

As a result of the unforeseen circumstances and changes to dates, this 
means that the children will now be in school on Monday 20th June and 
Tuesday 21st June as normal.  

They will not be in school on Wednesday 22nd, 23rd and 24th June. 

If you have any question about this, as always, please do not hesitate to 
contact us here at the academy on 01642 248333 

Jennifer Duncan 

 

Headteacher 

  


